
Recredentialing Extension 

UnitedHealthcare is following National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCAQ) guidelines and 
is extending the care provider recredentialing cycle by 2 months to 38 months.  This will allow 
care provider offices additional time to respond to recredentialing requests.  UnitedHealthcare 
will continue to initiate the recredentialing requests for information based on standard 
timeframes and will complete all that are received prior to the 38 months.   


